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Pricing Advisory 
 
Westbound Selective Rate Increase 
Effective August 6, 2001 
 
Pacer Stacktrain will be taking a Westbound Selective Rate Increase on PSQ's from all 
origins to all ramp destinations in CA, OR, UT and WA effective August 6, 2001.  This 
increase will only apply to 53' and 48' equipment. 
 
PSQ's affected by this increase will be communicated to all parties no later than July 9, 
2001. 
 
Please make note of this information and inform those in your organization that need to 
know.  If you have any questions regarding this announcement please contact your 
appropriate business development or pricing representative. 
 


